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E s ALl SHRINERS
? Club’s Stated M eeting

ﬁ

June 9th, 7:00 pm

Hibiscus Recreation Center
The Villages

lceCream Sodal At 6:00 pm (Prior To Mesting)

MEETING PLACE OF THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB
Hibiscus Recreation Center
1740 Bailey Trail, The Villages, FL

First Day
of Summer

CLUB WILL BE DARK
July & August

’ THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB m
DEDICATED TO HELPING CHILDREN THROUGH OUR SHRINERSHOSPITALS
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NOTE

SHRINE CLUB
NEWSLETTER

Can now beviewed
on club webpage

thevillagesshrinedlub.org

Bahia ShrineCenter

2300 Pembr ook Dr.
Orlando, FL 32810
(407) 600-8811

MEETING TIMES AND L. OCATIONS

THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB

STATED MEETING: Hdd the second
Tueday of every month at 7:00 PM at Or-
chid Room, Hibiscus Village Recreation
Center. The Villages. FL  Social Hour at
6:00PM.

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING: Hed
the last Monday of every month at 6:00
PM. For timeand location see Newdetter.

AFFILLIATED ORGANIZATIONS

YELLOW JACKET SCOOTER CLUB
MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING:

Held the 4th Thursday of every month.
For time and location see Newsletter

THE VILLAGES SHRINE GOLF
LEAGUE

MONTHLY OUTING: FOR date, time
and location see Newsletter

AL-KORA SHRINE LADIES

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Hdd
at 10:00 AM the fourth Tuesday of every
month at the Cottage Inn, Lady Lake.
Contact Judy Chaffin (352) 751-5126 for
more details.

BAHIA
SHRINERS
BLOOD BANK

Florida Blood Centers
Group Plan # A-18

To locate a FBC call 888-936-6283 or
go to www.floridabloodcenters.com

If someone in your family needs blood contact:
Victor Clark 407-671-4975,

The Villages Shrine Club

For Latest Club News
GoOnlineTo
www.thevillagesshrineclub.org

BoARD MEETING: Hed 3rd Tues of each
month at  9:30 AM. Contact Judy Chaffin
(352) 751-5126 for details.

BRIDGE CLUB: Meetsthefirst Thursday of
each month at members home. 1:00 PM.
Contact Carol Corey at (352) 750-9111 for
infor mation.

THE VILLAGES MASONIC LODGE

STATED COMMUNICATION: Held the second
Monday of every month at 2:30 PM at Wild-
wood Masonic Lodge No. 92, Wildwood, FL
MONTHLY DINNER: Hed the third Monday
of each month. For location and time contact
George Fiddler, Secretary at 352-350-1234 or
geor gefiddler ml@gmail.com.

TRI COUNTY HIGH TWELVE

MONTHLY LUNCHEON MEETING: Hdd the
firs Wednesday of every month at 10:45 AM at
the La Hacienda Recreation Center , The Villag-
es, FL Contact RitaKeder at (352) 750- 5561 one
week in advancefor lunch reservations

SUNSHINE

REPORTING

To report an illness contact one
of the club’s officers.

VSC Newsletter

Editor: Omar Need
Deadline Schedule:

Articles and new items must be received
by the 15th of the month preceding new
month’s issue. Anything received after
the 15th of the month will not be pub-
lished. Submit articles and newsitemsto:

Omar Need
2794 Privada Dr
The Villages, FL 32162
Or

E-mail: vscnewsetter @comcast.n
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

Greetings Nobles and Ladies

Our May stated meeting was another evening of great food and entertainment. Thank you to
all who made such afine variety of pasta and such delicious desserts. Our entertainer was No-
ble Bob Williamson who has been a club member for several months. He displayed a fine
singing voice in a variety of songs which were enjoyed by al. It is most commendable that he
was able to perform after having a full knee replacement less than 2 weeks ago. May he con-
tinue to have a speedy recovery.

My deepest appreciation to all who worked at this year's Leesburg Bike fest. We don't know
at this time how much our club will profit but should know soon. We do however know that we will be able to send
a check for $1083.63 to the Bahia Transportation Fund. This results from the tip money that was donated at the Bike

Gerry
Vannienwenhove

fest.

Our busiest time of the year ended with members of our club helping at the Bahia Shrine Circus.
My term as President to date has not only been very successful, but very enjoyable to me aswell.

JUNE:

NOTE:
The Villages, FL.

Buena Vista Blvd, The Villages, FL

Stated Meeting - 7:00 pm — Ice Cream Social - 6:00 pm............. 9th

Stated Meetings held at Hibiscus Recreation Center, 1740 Bailey Trail,

Executive Board Meetings held at Sea Breeze Recreation Center, 2384

CLuB WILL BE DARK JULY & AUGUST

Executive Board Megting
TBA
6:00 pm
Sea Breeze Recreation Center
The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Gerry Vannienwenhowe
(352) 750-4513

\
& Hope You Have
@ A Fun Filled Summer.

V SC OfficersAnd Executive Board Members

2015 Club Officers

PRESIDENT:

Gerald Vannienwenhove
Lady: Deborah

Res. (352) 750-4513
E-mail: toadnfrog@live.com

1sT VICE PRESIDENT:

Robert M. Callins

Lady: Donna

Res. (352) 391-7081

E-mail: bobcollinsd5@mac.com

2ND VICE PRESIDENT:

Bill E. Tanner

Lady: Jackie

Res. (352) 751-5853

E-mail: tanners@centurylink.net

TREASURER:

Cliff Wiener

Lady: Sharon

Res.: (352) 259-1684
Email: cliff.wiener@aol.com

SECRETARY:

James E. Chaffin

Lady: Judy

Res.: (352) 751-5126

Email: jimjudy72@yahoo.com

L)

Executive Board Members
2015

Milton Thomas" Tom" Miller
Res.: (352) 227-8151
Email: mtmtommiller@aol.com

Omar U. Need 111

Lady: Marge

Res.: (352) 259-7247
Email: ouneed@comcast.net

Robert M. Stines

Lady: Bonnie

Res.: (352) 259-9191

Email: stinesb@thevillages.net

Ken Johnson

Lady: Elaine

Res.: 352-259-4334

Email: kljins@embargmail.com
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First Vice President’s

Bob Cdlins

It takes a lot of work to make a
Shrine Club function-- particularly
when one considers the amount of
money our club raises each year for
our operations, the Shriners Hospital
for Children in Tampa, the Bahia
Transportation Fund and more. You,
our members do that work and it's
visible and it's greatly appreciated.
But, what about those members who
work behind the scenes? When | head
down this path | know there's the risk
of missing someone. After al, they’'re
behind the scenes. I'm taking that risk
to recognize some folks who work
quietly to accomplish great things on
our behalf.

Thank you, Bob Stines, for organiz-
ing the club’'s participation in the an-
nual Leesburg Bike Fest and the Sam
Swope Ride. Thank you, Frank Van

at each of our meetings. And, thank
you, Omar Need, for badgering us to
get our articles in and for publishing
the club’s newsdletter and for chairing
our annua charity golf tournament.

Message From Second
Vice President

Bill Tanner

Nobles and Ladies

What awonderful dinner, its aways
great to break bread with friends. At
our next meeting we will have our
Ice Cream Social, the club will pro-
vide the Ice Cream, cups, plates,
spoons Etc. The toppings we will pro-
vide are Chocolate, Butter Scotch,
Nuts and Whipped Cream.

| know its early in the year but | am
asking you set aside Oct 1st and 2nd
for the fall paper drive, | will be send-
ing out sign up sheets.

"WELCOME"

To Our
New Nobles

‘Ef‘) :
;ﬂt,':"

The following Nobles has been re-
ceived as a new member into The Vil-
lages Shrine Club.

[llustrious Sir Carlide D. Curry, P.P.
[llustrious Sir Jeff Kuhn, P.P.

Welcome Nobles. It isour sncere hope
that you and your Ladies will come to our
eventsand truly fed & home amongst us.

We look forward to your fellowship and
participaion in our Shrine club, its units
and clubs.

STATED MEETNG
June9, 2015

Meeting 7:00 pm
Ice Cream Social 6:00 pm

Hibiscus Recreation Center

We are still looking for a candidate
for the Second Vice President, we are|
6 months away from the elections so
now would be a great time to get on
board and learn the Ropes.

PINCH -A-PENNY
POOL-PATIO-SPA

The Villages, FL

For Details Contact:
Gerry Vannienwenhowe
(352) 750-4513

Leer, for coordinating the Phil Dirt
and the Dozers concerts each year.
Thank you, Tom Miller and Marge
Need, for running our 50/50 drawings

B
The Perfect People For A Perfect Pool

532 North US Hwy 27
Lady Lake, FL 32159
(352) 561-4932

Please Support This Advertiser
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BAHIA SHRINE CLUBS Associated With The Villages Shrine Club

@ Bahia Yellow Jackets

The Villages Shrine -

Scooter Club Golf League
Officers 2015 Officers
John Shirley, Preddent
. Res (352) 259-8439
PRESIDENT: (352) 2
Mervyn J. Harris E-mail: jsshirley6842@yahoo.com

Res (352) 350-7421
E-mail: mjhhi12@centurylink.net

VICE PRESIDENT:

WayneC. Bryan

Res. (352) 750-5218

E-mail: bryanw1037@aol.com

SECRETARY/TREASURER:
Raobert M. Stines

Res. (352) 259-9191

E-mail: ginesh@thevillages.net

Dana Schultz Vice Presdent
Res (908) 391-1328

E-mail: danaschultz@earthlink.net
Butch Allison Ssrdary/Tressurer

Res (352) 259-6574
E-mail: butchdllison@eol.com

ClubNews  John Shirley, President

Thedubislooking for new membership. If you areagolfer
and would liketo join usfor an outing, plesse contact me at 259
8439. Wewould loveto have your company.

PLEASE GIVE YOUR FULL SUPPORT TO OUR GOLF TOURNEMENT SPONSORS

TheVillages Theater Company
www.tvtcyolastecom

Please Support This Advertiser
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! QL Xora Shrine Ladies ’

EVENTS
June:
Board Meseting.................16th
Monthly Meeting.............. 23rd

Note For event locations and who to
contact for information pertaining to
events look at indde newdetters front

page.

—— NEWS ——
Judy Chaffin, President

Al Kora Shrine Ladies have aredly
busy summer lined up. We will be
taking a tour of the Marjorie Rawl-
ings Museum on Tuesday, June 9th,
and then on to the Ivy House in Ocaa
for lunch. On Sunday, June 14th, we
will be celebrating Father's Day with

will be meeting a Lopez Legacy
Country Club at 11:30 to enjoy
brunch and each other's company. If
interested in either of these events,
reservations are amust by calling Jan
Watkins, 259-5250.

Want to visit the Shriner's Chil-
dren's Hospital in Tampa? The Al
Kora Shrine Ladies will be taking a
bus trip there on Friday, June 19th.
We will be taking all crafts that we
have been making over the past year
and hope to take a tour of the Hospi-
tal. Cost is $12.00 per person and
reservations can be made by calling
Judy Chaffin or emailing her at jimju-

Air Conditioning ¥ ‘?,5
& Refrigeration 7 )

- Bob Ealery é“q ]
aron Duncan ff‘.’(‘ﬂ.
. AN 7S
(_Rheen;)

b

~

352.669.3014
© 352.669.3015
Fax:352.669.3779

P.O. Box 1109
Umatilla, FL 32784

CAC#058364

OFFICERS

Judy Chaffin, Presdent

Res. (352) 751-5126

Nancy Schnepfe, 1st Vice President
Res

Jan Watkins, 2nd Vice President
Res.

Judy Clevenger, Secretary

Res (352) 205-7336

Kyle Schultz, Treasurer

Res (352) 259-5801

Denise Shirley, Asigtant Treasurer
Res (352) 259-8439

Mary Chladny, Director

Res 352-259-9291

JulieParker, Director
Res

our annual Father's Day Brunch. We}

MASONIC LODGE &
AFFILIATED MASONIC
ORGANIZATIONS EVENTS

MASONIC LODGE NoO. 394:
June:

Stated Meeting......................8th
Monthly Dinner................... 15th
HIGH TWELVE:
June:
Monthly Meeting...................3rd

See inside front page for
meeting times, locations, etc.

dy72@yahoo.com.

This year, Al Kora Shrine Ladies
will be celebrating their 10-year
anniversary. We are planning a
luncheon at Orange Blossom Res-
taurant to commemorate this mile-
stone.

Al Kora Shrine Ladies meets the
4th Tuesday of each month at the
Cottage Inn in Fruitland Park at
10:30 am. We enjoy lunch right af-
ter the meeting. If interesting in
joining Al Kora Shrine Ladies,
please contact either Judy Chaffin,
352-751-5126, or Noel Jennewine,

3527874227 -
» vmvww.buﬁrkespitbbq.eom.;k :

s

REAL WOODFIRE PIT DINE-IN or TAKE-0UTF~

1/4 MI EAST OF COLONY PLAZA IN FRUITLAND PARK, FL

SLonor o',
For Life

=@ Kinetico

water systems

352-365-2337
Sarving Central FL Snce 1987

Please Support This Advertiser




Locally owned and operated since 1995, Plaza Cadillac is
here to serve Central Florida with the kind of classic,
individual service that is hard to find these days.

Our staff of Cadillac Certified Professionals is here to
assist you with your Sales, Service and Parts Needs.
Call us today!

8893 US Hwy 441, Leesburg, FL 34788
(352) 702-0833

Supporting Shriners Hospitals for Children

SPONSOR OF THE VILLAGES SHRINE CLUB ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

Please Support ThisAdvertiser



